
As a small school administrator CDE has been vital in keeping educational opportunities available for our 

students.  With the difficulty we have in finding and keeping teachers our students would suffer in 

course offerings if it were not for the courses we can offer through CDE.  Please keep these options 

available to our students by supporting intact funding for the ND CDE. 

 

Thank you 

 

Steven Heim, Superintendent Drake and Anamoose Public Schools 


